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April 7th, 2023 

Dear Neighbor,  

 

As part of our everyday effort to deliver reliable energy to our customers and communities, we are preparing 

for an upcoming project in Rochester, Farmington, and Milton, N.H. This project is one of several that are 

designed to improve the reliability of the electric system serving New Hampshire and surrounding areas where 

we all work and live.   

We’re Always Working to Serve You Better  

We are preparing to replace select transmission structures in Rochester, Farmington, and Milton, N.H. within 

the power line corridor in your area.  

What You Can Expect  

This structure replacement project from our Eastport Substation in Rochester, N.H to our Tasker Farm 

Substation in Milton, N. H., includes replacing select existing laminate wood structures with new steel 

structures as well as replacing hardware on select structures. The new structures will be of similar height and 

placed near the existing structures. When complete, we will remove the old structures from the power line 

corridor. 

 

We are in the process of identifying any local, state, and federal permits necessary in support of this work and 

will work to obtain those permits prior to starting construction.  

 

In the coming weeks, Eversource, through its contractors, will be performing field work within the power line 

corridor in your area. This work may include soil and other inspections; engineering and environmental 

surveying; and maintenance of access roads.  

 

We want you to know that this work will not interrupt electric service to your property, and that people 

working on the project always carry proper identification.  

 

Construction is expected to begin in late Fall 2023. 

Health and Safety Is Our Top Priority 

Please know that Eversource remains committed to prioritizing public health as well as the health of 

employees and contractors. All Eversource personnel follow applicable health and safety guidelines to help 

prevent the spread of COVID-19.  

For More Information  

Keeping the lines of communication open is important to us. We would like to connect with you to 

discuss the project, as well as obtain the best contact phone number and e-mail address to reach you 

moving forward.  

 

Please contact Claire Schenck at 603-319-7378 or email claire.schenck@eversource.com to provide 

that information or to discuss the project. You can also contact our projects hotline at 1-888-926-

5334 or send an email to NHProjectsInfo@eversource.com.   

 



PO Box 330 

Manchester, NH 03105-0330   

  

(Continued)  

Y170 - April 2023 

 
 

Eversource is committed to being a good neighbor and doing our work with respect for you and your property. 

We will continue to provide regular project notifications via mailings, phone calls and/or emails. Thank you 

for your patience as this important project moves forward. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Claire Schenck 

Eversource  

Project Services Specialist  

 


